
1

Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 2:42 PM
To: Kyesha Mapp
Cc: Matthew Vogel; Kandis May
Subject: RE: Confidential Document

Kyesha, 
 
Per your request confidential document 07668-2017 in Docket 20170183-EI will be 
returned to the sender. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
acharles@psc.state.fl.us  
850-413-6826 
 
From: Kyesha Mapp  
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 2:01 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Matthew Vogel 
Subject: Confidential Document 
 
Angela, 
 
Please return the following document in Docket No. 20170183-EI to the sender. 
 
DN: 07668-2017 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kyesha Mapp 
Senior Attorney  
Economic Regulation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6230 
KMapp@psc.state.fl.us  



2

 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 




